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Smile 
 
Contributed by Wendie 
Upsall 

 
Smiling is infectious, You catch It like the flu 

When someone smiled at me today, I started smiling too 
I passed around the corner and someone saw my grin 
When he smiled, I realised Iôd passed it on to him. 
I thought about that smile, then realised itôs worth, 

A single smile just like mine could travel round the earth. 
So if you feel a smile begin, donôt leave it undetected. 
Lets start an epidemic quick and get the world infected 

 

Lunch Invoices will next be issued on  
Tuesday  1

st
 September  . Prompt 

payment is appreciated. Thank you. 

 Meetings in September 
Board Meeting 9

th
 September 7pm by Zoom. 

Competition Time 

Add  a letter 

Rearrange the letters and add one to these words  
to make five-letter words that fit the clues. 
The added letters will spell another word. 

Quite difficult this month! 

LINE  Gamine 

STAY  Greek woodland god 

CHOP  Small bag 

LOVE  Gauzy material 

SOUL  Oriental flower 

NODE  Senior member 

Janet is baking to raise funds for Macmillan 
Saturday 26th September 
More details to follow 

 Birthdays in September 

2nd John Tyndall 

11th Sheila Aslam 

26th Chelsie Turner (99) 

Autumn Viewing 

As we begin to re-open the Common Room, 
what would you like to be shown? Ideas as 
well as Films and Music sessions include a 
season of Quaker Programmes (such as 
the Swarthmore Lectures series from 
recent years), maybe ôThe Crownõ (an 
acclaimed drama series loosely based on 
the British Royal family from the Queenõs 
accession, only available on Netflix).  
Please let us have your views and any 

other suggestions. 

Where can you find this?
(somewhere on the 
Gatesbield site) 

Whoõs this? 

Someone associated with 
Gatesbield ñ a bit older now! 

Healing Group 
The Healing Group takes place on the  
9th and 23rd September from 2:30pm to 
3:00pm. Once again in these strange 
times, it will not meet in person, but you 

may take part from home.  

Enjoy the Garden 

Thereõs still plenty of colour to enjoy in 
the Garden.  Thanks to Neil and the 

Garden Volunteers for all their hard work. 

é And thanks to Nick for the photos. 

Apple Pies will be back 

With schools back and the roads getting 
quieter, weõre expecting to restart our 
treats from the Apple Pie Eating House 

shortly. 


